17 June 1996

Mr M Roberts
33 Maree Avenue
TERRIGAL NSW 2260

Dear Matthew,

It is with considerable regret that we must accept your resignation from the main body committee of this Association. We would like to thank you for all the time and effort you have contributed over the years.

Your contributions as Publicity Officer for the Association will be sorely missed. You have done an outstanding job with Tennis Topics and it has been a vital communication link between the administration of GDTA and our members. I have been asked by the main committee to relay their thanks and also to ask you to reconsider your decision to resign as Publicity Officer and/or Editor of Tennis Topics. That position is not dependant on your being a member of the main committee. We hope you will reconsider.

In any event, on behalf of GDTA's members and main committee, thank you for your outstanding contribution over the years.

Sincerely,

Mavis Slingsby Hon. Secretary